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PCS WEEKLY 

Urgent News General News 

Psalter & Memory Selection:  The memory text for next 

week is Matthew 28:19 and 20.  The psalter selection is 

psalter 49 stanzas 1 and 2. 

 

Grandparents Day:  It was so nice to see so many of our 

grandparents and special friends.  It was truly a day to 

remember and be thankful for.  A special thank you to the 

ladies who provided such a good meal! 

 

Mission Week:  Mission Week will be held April 29 – 

May 6. This year we will be collecting donations for the 

Gospel Mission, Foreign Mission Outreaches, and Pastor 

Maljaars in South America. Please see the attachment to 

the memo email for the details of Mission Week. 

 

No School:  There will be no school on May 3.  This is a 

teacher in-service day. 

 

Mother’s Day Tea:  The Mother’s Day Tea is scheduled 

for May 10.  More details will follow. 

Graduation:  The 9th grade graduation program will be 

held on June 4 at 7:00 p.m.   

Last Day of School:  The last day of school is June 5.  

This will be a half day.  Field day activities will be held 

in the morning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Hot Lunch:  There will be a pizza hot lunch next week 

Wednesday, May 1. 

 

Burgers and Hotdogs: Burgers and hotdogs will be 

served for hot lunch on Thursday, May 2, by the 8/9th 

graders with proceeds going to our mission outreaches. A 

free-will offering will be taken for the meal. Please give 

liberally to this mission opportunity realizing the cost of 

the lunch is considerably more than usual. 

 

Spring Music Night:   There will be a music night on 

May 16 at 7:00 p.m. in the school gym.  The students 

have a special program planned for you.  Please plan to 

join us. 

Yearbook Ads:  Parents of 9th graders, you have a special 

opportunity to put an ad in our yearbook featuring your 9th 

grader who hopes to graduate. Please fill out the form 

attached to the memo email and turn it in to the office.  

 

All this the Lord willing and we live. 

 

 
 

 

  

 
  

 

 
 


